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9 October 2017 

 

Dear Parent 

LOCAL DEMOCRACY EVENT 

Your child is one of five who have been invited to attend an event at The Civic Centre, Stoke-on-
Trent on Thursday 12 October 2017.   

At this event, children from schools across Stoke will meet with Councillors and others who work 
within the city to discuss how democracy works and what they feel can be done to improve our 
city. 

After lunch in school the children will travel to Stoke by taxi accompanied by a member of 
Harpfield staff.  The Event runs from 12.30pm – 3.15pm so you will be able to collect your child 
from school at 3.45pm. There will be no cost to you.   

Please send your child in their uniform.  The children may be photographed during the afternoon 
and the photographs used on appropriate websites and displays.  Please show your agreement 
to this by completing the enclose consent form. Do contact us if you have any issues with the use 
of your child’s photograph for these purposes. 

We also need your permission to take your child out of school so please complete the 
permission slip below and return it to school along with the photo consent form by Tuesday 10 
October 2017.   

Many thanks 

 

MR WOOLLACOTT 
PRINCIPAL 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

Local Democracy Event 

 

I would like my child: _____________________________ to be included in the 

Local Democracy Event at The Kings Hall on Thursday 12 October 2017. 

I understand that transport will be via taxi. 

I enclose a photo consent form for the Local Authority. 

In case of emergency on the day I can be contacted on tel:_____________________ 

 

Signed : __________________________ Parent/Guardian Date: _____________ 

 


